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Message from the staff... 

Welcome to a new half term.   

This term we will be encouraging the children to devel-
op independence and resilience, as well as promoting         
mindfulness and good thinking 
skills.   

Last half term we were  delighted 
with the amount of children who 
were using seesaw to upload their 
homework. If you need help with 
accessing Seesaw, please ask.  

Houses and Homes 
We will be looking at different types of 
homes and the materials they are made 
from. 
We will be talking about materials, and 
thinking about how and why they are 
used.  
We will be talking about the features of our 
local area and learning about the land-
marks of Middlesbrough. 
We will be continuing to learn about num-
bers in depth! We ask parents to help 
by encouraging children to learn the 
number stories up to 5 including both   
addition facts and subtraction facts. 
We will be talking about which places 
are special and why. 


